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CMS (Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services) has published an article and fact sheet explaining the impact on

providers and patients if the PHE expires in May 2023 as scheduled. The fact sheet covers critical elements such as

vaccine coverage, telehealth, COVID testing, and treatment, the scope of practice waivers, as well as health and

safety requirements.

The article is linked below:

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/what-do-i-need-know-cms-waivers-flexibilities-and-transition-forward-

covid-19-public-health.pdf

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/what-do-i-need-know-cms-waivers-flexibilities-and-transition-forward-covid-19-public-health.pdf

